
 

 

 

 
 

COME ALONG TO AN INFORMATION SESSION  
 
 
Would you like to know more about the proposal to merge the Milton Ulladulla 
Bowling and ExServos Clubs? 
 
You’re invited to an information session where you’ll hear from 
representatives of both clubs, and they’ll be happy to answer your questions 
and listen to your feedback. 
 

Here are the latest session details: 
 

Wednesday 1 November at 7.00pm – Bowling Club 
Wednesday 8 November at 3.30pm – ExServos Club 

Thursday 16 November at 3.30pm – Bowling Club 
Wednesday 22 November at 6.00pm – ExServos Club 

 
 
 

Everyone is welcome! Pick the session time that works best for you. 


